+++++Meeting December 2, 2020

The meeting was held using Zoom and was called to order at about 7:34 p.m. by President Art N2AJO. The salute to the flag was led by V-P Denis K2NPT. The members present was asked to briefly introduce themselves making short comments on their recent radio activity.

Twenty Members were present, viz., KA2IRQ, K2MFS, N2MEP, KD2NAD, PAT NOBLE, N2FSB, NWBCS, KE2V, N2AJO, K2NPT, KD2TYT, W2NIR, AC2A, AD7I, W2NAZ, W2OD, KD2ROG, KG2NV, KD2TOU, W3CRW, W1WJS, KA2F.

Under Health and Welfare, W2NIR asked that members remember in their prayers

Ned Meyer who the next day was to undergo a veery serious operation for cancer.

There were no new member applications.

Greg Tchilinguirian KD2TYT then presented regarding 3-D printing, his home-brew printer, explaining how the printing process works and its problems and pitfalls. He showed some of the things he had made for himself and friends (for classic car restorations) and concluded with his estimate that a 3-D printer could be bought for between \$100 and \$1000.

The meeting concluded at about 8:23 p.m.

De KA2F John Secretary